
 

 

 

 

 

      Friday 17th March 2023 

                                                                                              

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 3 Easter Performance 

 

We are delighted to announce that the Year 3 Easter performance will be on Wednesday 29th March 

2023.  There will be two performances.  One at 9.15 am and one at 2.00 pm. 

 

In order to ensure we stay within fire regulations, we are limiting tickets to 2 tickets per family.  These 
will be allocated on a first come, first served tickets.  If you would like to attend, please return the 

attached slip to your child’s class teacher. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at one of the performances. The children are working hard to 

prepare and rehearsals are in full swing. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 3 Team  

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 3 Easter Performance 

 

Name: _________________________________           Class: _____________ 

I would like two tickets for the Year 3 Easter Performance on Wednesday 29th March. 

Please tick the time: 

 

Performance 1 at 9:15 am 

Performance 2 at 2.00 pm      

 

Signed: __________________________________ 

 



 

 

 


